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The local authority’s Special Educational Needs department would like to invite parents/carers to attend a
Mainstream schools high needs funding and special educational needs parent/carer surgeries
This is an informal opportunity to ask questions and have queries answered about the mainstream schools high needs top up funding and provision for their children. 
There will be further surgeries for all areas of Kent in the future but presently the forecoming dates and venues are;

1st February 2.00 – 4.30pm
The Willow Centre 
Brookfield Road 
Ashford 
Kent 
TN23 4EY

7th February 9.30 – 12.30pm
Eastgate 
141 Springhead Parkway
Northfleet
Gravesend
Kent
DA11 8AD

There will be a number of local authority SEN officers present to informally meet with parents who are welcome to drop in at any time during the surgery times.
[bookmark: _GoBack] There is no need to book and tea/coffee will be provided.

If you require any further information please contact;
Louise Langley, KCC SEN Monitoring & Quality Assurance Manager on tel:03000 415197
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